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COMMENTS: 

 

Dear Board members: 

 

I have attached the final versions of the announcement (sent out July 24, 1998) and the staff 

memo that is accompanying the medical depositions. 

 

In the event that you receive any calls about this, the following are suggested talking points: 

 

1.  We conducted these depositions in an attempt to clarify the medical record regarding the 

assassination of President John F. Kennedy. 

 

2.  We are not making judgments about the contents of these depositions.  That is something 

researchers, historians, and students of the assassination can decide for themselves. 

 

3.  We are releasing the depositions two months prior to our sunset date because of high public 

interest in this aspect of the assassination. 

 

4.  The Review Board is attempting to respond to public inquiries regarding the Parkland 

Hospital medical staff.  To the extent that the Review Board obtains additional relevant 

information on medical evidence or the autopsy, it will be released to the public before 

September 30, 1998.  

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Eileen 

From the desk of...  

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 
Assassination Records Review Board 

600 E Street, N.W.  Second Floor 
Washington, D.C.  20530 

 
202-724-0088 

Fax: 202-724-0457 


